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May 6, 1999

Cedar Crest LLC/Lloyd Goff

10694 E. Asbury Ave #104

Aurora, Colorado  80014

Dear Applicant,

Congratulations!  Your application, Jewell Gardens Condominiums case number 1999-4005-1, was approved by the Planning Commission on April 28, 1999.  The table below shows the results of the Planning Commission's action.

Zoning Request
Case Number
Plg Comm Action
City Council Review
Planning Commission Conditions

Site-Plan Approval
1999-4005-1
Approval w/ conditions
N/A
1. Resolution of outstanding technical issues prior to the issuance of any permit (including correction of square footages listed on the Site Plan).

Since your application does not require adoption of a city ordinance, it will not ordinarily require City Council review and approval.  Even non-ordinance applications, however, may require a Council hearing if the Council votes to "call up" a case for review, or if you or an adjacent property owner file an appeal.  All appeals must be received in the City Manger's office within 10 days of the Planning Commission's decision.

In order to receive a building permit, you will need to submit a final set of mylar drawings to me for city signatures and recording.

Prior to the submission of final mylars, please address the attached technical issues and submit six copies of your revised plans for our final review.  Please attach the enclosed transmittal form to the six copies.

If you have any questions about our approval process, or about mylar preparation, please feel free to give me a call.  I can be reached at (303) 739-7185.

Your Project Manager is Scott VanGenderen.  Scott will assist you in coordinating all further city permits and approvals, and can be reached at (303) 739-7354.

Sincerely,

Jim Sayre

Planning Department Case Manager
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